
Special NIH T32 CBI Program 
Career Development Seminar

Dr. Sonya Franklin
Director, Global Regulatory 

Sciences at Monsanto 
Company

Th ere also will be opportunities for individual or research 
group meetings with Dr. Franklin during her visit. Please 
send an email to Professor Bren at  bren@chem.rochester.edu 

to set up an appointment.

Hosted by Professor Kara Bren
 Program Director for the NIH Chemistry-Biology 

Interface (CBI) Training Program.

“Technology Innovation in Agriculture, and My Career Path 
from Academics to Industry”

Goergen Hall Room 109
Friday April 27, 12:00-1:00pm

Refreshments provided, everyone is welcome!

Q&A Session with Dr. Franklin for Students and Post-docs
Hutchison Hall Room 420

2:15-3:00pm


